
Visit to the Parliament 

 

The Department of Elementary Education organized an educational visit for Pedagogy of Social 

Science students on April 09, 2018. The students were taken to the Chambers of Parliament, 

Parliament Museum and Parliament Library. The visit was to orient them on the importance of 

field visit as an important teaching-learning strategy in Social Science. The visit helped in 

knowing the history and architecture of the Parliament, and more so the functioning of the 

democratically elected Members of Parliament. The visits to the Parliament Museum and the 

Parliament Library introduced us to the repository of primary sources that are available for 

enriching our knowledge. 


